National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Notice

Public Inquiry into International Connectivity Markets —
| Draft Recommended Declaration

All stakeholders in the ICT industry, interested parties and the general public are -:f;i
informed that NICTA has released the: NICTA Staff Response Comments Report, "
relating to the Public Inquiry on International Connectivity Markets. }

|

The Draft Recommended Declaration is also annexed to the Report.

. The said Report is now available at the NICTA Head Office located at Section 34, :

Allotments 19 & 20, Frangipani Street, Hohola, Port Moresby or can be downloaded from
; the NICTA Public Register at www.nicta.gov.pg or by requesting an electronic copy |
. from Polume Lume by email: plume@nicta.gov.pg
| !

As part of the ongoing Public Inquiry, NICTA further invites written comments on the Draft |
Recommended Declaration annexed to the Report. The written comments should be I
. submitted by email to inquiry.submissions@nicta.gov.pg before or by 4:00pm
. December 17, 2012.

Other means of submitting written nents Is \accep e and should be coordinated
with Mr Lume on telephone 303 3200 o oned above. i’-}j
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